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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: robert john <rjokties@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 7, 2018 2:26 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; robert john
Subject: Stone Saloon

to Jeff Fischbach 
This e mail is in regards to the Liquor Outdoor Service Area license being applied for by the Stone Saloon.   My name is 
Bob O'Keefe and several months ago Thomas Schroeder approached me and requested that I sign a document indicating 
that I had no objection to this license being granted,  I told him that my one objection would be if the outdoor music 
that would be broadcast onto the patio would be apparent upon my property and he assured me that that would not be 
the case, that whatever music might be present on the proposed patio would be of a  soft, low volume nature 
compatible with a conversational level environment.  It was with this assurance that I signed his document,  I have found 
Mr. Schroeder to be a congenial and straight forward individual and I have no reason now to doubt his word.  My 
property, at 235 Goodrich, is one backyard removed from the western wall of the Stone Saloon and the patio will be 
adjacent the building's eastern wall, so Mr. Schroeder's customers and myself should be able to co exist without friction, 
as we already have since his enterprise opened, should my understanding of the intended atmosphere of the patio area 
prove to be  correct.  The purpose of this email is to register my perspective on this licensing proposal prior to the June 
8th deadline. 
Thank you 
Bob O'Keefe 
651 208 1981 


